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21st July 2022 

Dear All 

 

On behalf of the Friends of Alverstoke Infant School Charity I wanted to wish you all a great 

time before the school starts in September. 

 

This year the Charity helped to stage a great number of very of different events supporting 

extra curriculum activities and therefore giving out children better opportunities to develop. 

To this extent, I would like to send a special thank you to everyone who contributed 

financially or spared a little or a lot of time to support these events. Just imagine the school 

without them!  

 

Unfortunately, a lot of parents who gave their time to support the Charity are moving on. 

 

We will therefore need a lot of new recruits to help the school with organising the events and 

raising funds (all of the money are spent on the items the school otherwise won’t be able to 

afford!). 

 

Please do consider and ask older siblings and grandparents to consider joining our Charity as 

a member or the secretary. Every little helps, even if it is just a few hours a year. It may also 

be an opportunity to build up your skills, confidence and CV. If you are even half interested - 

give me a call or WhatsApp on 07951512511 over the summer time. I will be looking at 

organising a face to face meeting to plan the school events for the next year and will 

welcome any ideas you may have in the run up to that. 

 

I shall look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind regards 

Olga Winkle 

 

Chair 

Friends of Alverstoke Infant School 


